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GSRA MATTERS
   Golf Side Residents Association

AUTUMN - 2019

A lot has happened (relatively speaking) on Golf Side this year, most notably is the 

departure of some long time residents and the arrival of four new families. A warm 
welcome to the Amir family at number 2 and the Collins family at number 41. Awaiting 

details from number 23 and number 39.

The Association has voted for new gates just before the Summer break and steps 

towards planning permission have been taken. Along with the new gates, a new 
security system will also be installed. Rather than wait for the new gate planning 

process we will be installing the new cameras later in September and make any 
adjustments necessary when the new gates do arrive.

Lastly, the broadband fibre service contract has been signed and deposit paid, so we 
can expect a survey of the road by Openreach in the near future and a completion date 

sometime inside a year. 

Plenty of work to be done by the Committee regarding the additional projects of gates, 

security and fibre on top of the normal road maintenance. Unfortunately Karen can no 
longer continue on the Committee and I would like to thank her for her help and support  

these past few years. 

Please bare with us while we manage these projects in our free time.

ISSUE 6
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DID YOU KNOW 
Salt / Grit Bins  

are located outside 
of 

10 - 28 - 46 - 54 
roadway use only 

KEEP GOLF SIDE 
BEAUTIFUL 

Please don’t store 
your waste bins on 

the verges when not 
necessary for pick-up. 

YOU CAN EMAIL 
Committee members 

on 
gsra@golfside.uk
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Crime

We seem to have enjoyed a mostly crime 
free 2019 until now but a report of ‘chancers’ 
in the wee small hours last week would 
suggest Golf Side is again a target. Taking 
the time to secure your property at night will 
hopefully prevent further theft. If you have 
not yet joined the GSRA WhatsApp security 
group please contact a member of the 
Committee.

Whatsapp

The GSRA security WhatsApp is proving very 
effective at passing on timely security 
information, not only for our road but 
information from some of our neighbouring 
roads that keeps us aware of what is going 
on around us.

Your Website

A reminder that the GSRA website is a good 
resource for Golf Side and surrounding area 
information. Please take time to look through 
it and contribute if able.

gsra@golfside.uk
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PLEASE

REMEMBER

The

SPEED

LIMIT

on

GOLF SIDE

Is

RESPECT YOUR ROAD & NEIGHBOURS - YOU NEED THEM BOTH 

Keep the verges clear and clean (including the gutters) 
Your noise should not be everyone else’s noise 

Our road is narrow and shared with pedestrians. Please park on 
your property before spilling out onto the road. The speed limit is 

15mph for a reason. 
The Covenants for Golf Side properties do not allow TRADING 

from your home

Association Fees

A reminder to those who have still not paid 
their road subscription fees to please do so. 
It is a tiring exercise to chase residents and 
totally unnecessary. For those of you who 
have paid the wrong amount please top up to 
the correct amount unless a prior 
arrangement has been made. Thank you.

Building Works

With building work now completed at 26 and 
shortly to be finished at 41 we have not been 
made aware of any other building work in the 
pipeline.

Enjoy your Autumn and please let the Committee know 
of matters concerning the wellness of the road
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